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Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members

Your Name: Patricia Bouton

Your Email

Subject: Eliminating 2nd public comment

Message:

December 31, 2024

President Peter Ribbens, and KPB Borough Assembly members.

I am writing to express my concern with Ordinance 2024-36, amending KPB Chapter 22.40.080, suggested by Mayor
Micciche, eliminating the second public comment and public presentation from the KPB agenda.

I am against eliminating the second comment period. We “the public” have a right to have our voices heard by you, our
Borough Representatives.

Taking away the second comment period is not providing a more transparent assembly meeting and it is not a
redundancy.

The first comment period labeled “PUBLIC COMMENTS ON ITEMS NOT APPEARING ON THE AGENDA.”

The second comment period labeled “PUBLIC COMMENTS AND PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS” : this is where we CAN
comment on what is on the Agenda and the discussions we heard during the meeting.

Your willingness to run for your elected seat, implies you agree to listening to public comments, and allowing us to be
part of your decision making process.

Voice public comment is standard practice for public meetings. There is no guarantee email is received; social media is
not used by everyone, myself included. Voice media is proveable and reliable, compared to unreliable, unreceiptable
email, or social media comments.

Just as the Assembly has closing comments, the public has closing comments also.

Please confirm receipt of this email by all Assembly members. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Patricia Bouton, Soldotna (speaking for myself)






